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Ref No. Subject for Decision 
Decision 

to be 
taken by 

List of documents to 
be submitted to the 
Decision maker for 
consideration and 

Background 
documents 

Contact Details 
(Director/ Author) 

Statement as to whether 
the item is likely to be 

considered in private and if 
so the reasons why/ 
Explanation for any 
deferment of item 

IMD 
2022/01 

Decision on Publication of an Interim First 
Homes Position Statement 
Purpose:  
To decide whether the proposed interim 
statement for First Homes should be published 
on the Council’s website, with the statement 
explaining the Council’s intention to adopt the 
Government’s policy on First Homes and 
bringing in local criteria as per the guidance. 
Date 9 Feb 2022 
Meeting Room and Time Council Chamber at 
4pm 
 

Executive Member 
for Planning and 
Enforcement - 
Wayne Smith 
 

IEMD report and 
appended draft first 
homes policy 
statement 
 

Director, Place and 
Growth - Steve Moore/ 
Francesca Rowson 

N/A 
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Members of the Executive:-  
John Halsall Leader of Council 
John Kaiser Deputy Leader of the Council and Executive Member for Finance and Housing. 
Stuart Munro Business, Economic Development 
Graham Howe Children’s Services 
Gregor Murray Resident Services, Communications and Emissions 
Parry Batth Environment and Leisure 
Charles Margetts Health, Wellbeing and Adult Services 
Pauline Jorgensen Highways and Transport 
Wayne Smith Planning and Enforcement 
Bill Soane Neighbourhood and Communities 

 
Note: 
Unless the matter has been listed as being likely to be discussed in private, copies of the reports associated with the above decisions will be 
available no earlier than five days before the meeting at the Council Offices, Shute End, Wokingham; on the Council’s website; by contacting a 
member of the Democratic Services Team by emailing democratic.services@wokingham.gov.uk 

mailto:democratic.services@wokingham.gov.uk

